
 

 

  
Meeting 2010 October 18 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: MULTI-FAMILY FOOD SCRAPS COLLECTION PILOT PROJECT 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council approve a multi-family food scraps pilot project as outlined in this 
report. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Environment Committee, at its meeting held on 2010 October 12, received and adopted the 
attached report seeking Council’s approval to undertake a multi-family food scraps pilot project. 
 
In order to meet Metro Vancouver’s Integrated Solid Waste and Resource Management Plan 
goal of 70% diversion by 2015 and strengthen diversion programs for the multi-family sector and 
eventually the commercial sector, it is recommended that a multi-family food scraps pilot project 
be undertaken to ensure the success of the full-scale multi-family food scraps collection program 
in the future. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor A. Kang 
Member 

 
 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 
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